
The Parish Council have been notified by Clarke-Telecom that they intend submitting a 

planning application regarding a proposed telecom mast installation in the field opposite 

the allotments in Cow Lane, to provide improved O2 coverage.  This is instead of the 

previously proposed site at the junction of Good Intent and the High Street which the Parish 

Council objected to. 

 

This latest proposal would consist of a lattice tower with unshrouded attennae rather than 

the monopole mast originally proposed at the Good Intent site.  Clarke-Telecom claim this is 

necessary to achieve the required range, presumably due to the less optimal siting of the 

mast.  (The mast recently installed opposite the Memorial Hall in the High street is a slim 

line monopole mast). 

 

The location of the proposed mast site is illustrated on the attached map. 
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Anyone seeking more information about the proposal should contact Clarke-Telecom 

quoting cell number CTIL_30638900. 

 

Contact: Joshua Fiteni  

Email: Josh.Fiteni@Clarke-Telecom.com 

Tel: 0161 785 4500 

Mobile: 07920 482985 
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